UNITED STATES

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 3
DIVISION OF COMPLIANCE 201 sas. 39 T
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J. P. 0'Reilly, Chief, Reactor Inspection and
Enforcement 3ranch, Division of Compliance, HQ

METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY -~ THREE MILE ISLAND NO. 1 AND 2 St
DOCKET NOS. 50/289 and 50/320 ) i

The attached report of a management meeting on Jaruary 13, 1970 with Met-Ed
and its principal concractors is forwarded for action. The purpuse of the B
meeting was to discuss the results of the QA inspection which was performed i
during the weeks of December 1 and 3, 1969. o - P T R e g i S =
As was discussed in the previous inspection report(CO Report Nos. 289/69-6
and 320/69-2), the major QA deficiencies were in the Babcock and Wilcox pro-
gram. We were encouraged by Mr. Miller's voluntary action to pursue im-
provements with the 3&W Vice President. It is hoped that this action will
resuit in significant improvements.

It-is strongly recommended that an early reinspection be scheduled at B&W.

. -~

N. C. Moseley
Senior Reactor Inspector

Attachment
CO Report Nos. 289/70-1
o 320/70-1
by F. 8. Cantrell, dtd. 2/5/70
(20 cpys)
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